The Catalan centre is visited by students and one teacher from Gustave Eiffel School.

 

 

The last 21st of February arrived to Vilafranca del Penedès a group of six students and one teacher from Gustave Eiffel School from Berlin with the purpose to study and analyse the structure and pedagogical methods of the Institute of Productive Learning –IDAP besides to know a new European culture. 

During 4 days the students of both centres were doing several activities and tasks together focused to documentate and produce materials for the common product, our Mirror web site. They were taking photos of the centre and doing reports, articles and interviews between them,  speaking and writing in a common foreigner language, the English. 

 

The visit of the German colleagues has taken place in the framework of the second phase of the “Mirror Web Site” project, belonging to the Grundtvig programme of the European Union. This project continues being leaded by IDAP and it account too with the participation of other partners like Fogelströmka Gymnasiet, from Stockholm (Sweden), and La Ville pour Ecole, from Paris (France) , Protasi, from Patras (Greece)  and Kiderul Programme, from Pècs (Hungary) like lateral partners. 

 

The “Mirror Web Site” is a virtual place where you can communicate and know  young people and professionals who are learning and  working by means of  alternative educational systems where the use of the New Information and Communication Technologies are very important as a educational tools. 
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